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Geachte leden,

Betreft: Clecat Newsletter - Nr. 2020/017

Please find attached CLECAT’s newsletter — issue 017/2020 including news and upcoming meetings.

In the news this week:

e Transport and Logistics Industry Welcomes Measures to Keep Goods Moving during COVID-19
Transition

e New EC COVID-19 Measures to Support Transport Sector

e COVID-19 Crisis Coordination Meeting on Customs Issues

o CLECAT Letter on the 1st Mobility Package Second Reading
e ELP Webinar on COVID-19

e Speech by Commissioner Valean to TRAN on the EC Response to COVID-19
e Keeping Supply Chains Efficient During COVID-19

e US FMC Interpretive Rule on Demurrage and Detention

e |ATA Calls for Global Mutual Recognition by CAA’s

e Scarce Air Cargo Capacity

e |CAOQO Establishes COVID-19 Aviation Recovery Task Force

e EU-Mexico Trade Agreement

e WTO Interim Appeal Arbitration Arrangement

e FIATA COVID-19 Online Platform

e Forthcoming Events

Met vriendelijke groeten,
Olivier Schoenmaeckers
Directeur
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https://www.clecat.org/media/NL17SEC20_2.pdf

